
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

I hope you are all enjoying the lovely summer weather and that you have big 

smiles on your faces after reading your child’s/children’s reports. 

 

I am contacting you about the current parent/carer survey that our Trust is 

doing. As the Primary Executive Head for our Trust, I am aware of the low 

response so far from our parent/carers at Birklands Primary. Being the ex-head 

Teacher of this amazing school, this does concern me, as historically you have 

always engaged well with any surveys Birklands or the Trust have carried out. 

 

I am most certainly keen for as many parent/carers to respond as possible. Your 

responses will support the school leaders and the Trust’s thinking around school 

improvement and parental engagement.  

 

As the Executive Head I am keen to develop a ‘you said, so we did culture,’ so 

be reassured that the collective outcomes (both positive and negative) from 

this survey will be acted upon. It is our intention to develop a parent/carer 

engagement strategy and Birklands’ school leaders will be wanting some of you 

to support the creation of this. 

 

If for some reason you are having difficulty completing or accessing the survey 

do get in touch with the school so they can support you with this. 

 

If you feel uncomfortable in completing the survey but wish to discuss something 

please do not hesitate to contact Mr Cohen or myself (I am at Birklands later 

today) 

 

The link to the survey is below: 

https://edurio.com/poll/XuHSVR 

 

 

Mrs C.A. Smith 

(Primary Executive Head) 

https://edurio.com/poll/XuHSVR

